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Brown Bldg. - P.O. Box 717 

A U S T I N - 4 - T E X A S 

December 23, 1943 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
626 N. Girard 
Albuquerque, N. M. 

Dear Sir: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your 
letter and report of December 12, 1943. 
Your report was correct and we appreciate 
your letter and hearing of your reception. 

Cordially yours, 

c 

Dorothy Galloway 
Secretary 

dg 


